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SILVER BLADES OPEN HOUSE RETURNS!

Together with the Humber Valley Hockey Association,
Silver Blades was thrilled to launch the West End Learn to
Skate program this past November. The program
provided children and their caregivers an opportunity to
learn how to skate in a fun, supportive and barrier-free
setting and was an overwhelming success.

A big thank you to our skilled coaches for designing and
leading such a great on-ice program (especially Coach
Karen!), the many PA’s who volunteered their time and
the Silver Blades families who donated skates and
helmets.

THANK YOu!!! DON'T FORGET

Thank you all for your generous
donations to the food drive at the Open
House. Together, we donated about
200Ibs of food to the Daily Bread Food
Bank.

Looking to get some volunteer
hours? As a reminder, you need 10.
We need you! Volunteers are
needed for the Club Comp (April 15).
Click here to learn more.

SAVE THE DATE: APRIL 15 KEY DATES

Feb 7,9, 12 OFF-ICE cancelled
Feb 18 Skate sharpening at Central 4-8:30P
Feb 20 Closed for Family Day (no sessions)

Club Competition is returning to Silver Blades! Save the date
April 15, 2023 —and more details will come your way soon.

Stay up to date on all club events

CONGRATULATIONS! with the calendar here

Congratulations to our Silver Blades Skaters
Amoryn (Novice Ladies), Cailey & Alex (Novice
Dance) and their coaches Devinder and Judy, for
qualifying for the 2023 Skate Canada Challenge
in Regina, January 25-28.

This is a huge accomplishment as only a few
skaters from each province qualify each

year. Stay tuned to our social media pages for
live streaming links. Best of luck!




